
June 4, 2024 

To:  BPW Ontario Board of Directors 

From:  Karin Gorgerat, Immediate Past President BPW Canada and Past President BPW Ontario 

 

Re:  Audit of April 30, 2024 Financial Statements for BPW Ontario 

I have completed my audit of the 2024 Financial Statements for year ended April 30, 2024. During my 
audit I noted that the error noted with my audit of April 30, 2023 Financial Statements related to Travel 
Pool has been adjusted and is now correct.   

All other items audited were found to be in order. The Financial Statements have been prepared in an 
excellent manner and the Board and members can feel confident in the financial posi�on of BPW 
Ontario. Treasurer Joanne is to be commended for her great work.  

 

Respec�ully submited.  

 

Karin Gorgerat 

 


